
Computing -  In computing this half 
term, we will be learning about digital 
photography. The children will be learning 
what that entails, how it has developed 
over recent years, as well as looking at 
apps and tools that allow us to create 
digital art. 

DT -
Textiles - The children will 
create their own pouches 
using simple sewing skills.

Keep in touch through Seesaw. We 
would love to see some photos 
of your learning.

Read Write Inc-

 The children will continue to have daily 
RWi lessons in school. The children will 
take home an AR/colour banded book 
as well as RWi book bag book to 
support their reading from home. 
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Science - 
We will be Identify that most 
living things live in habitats to 
which they are suited and 
describe how different habitats 
provide for the basic needs of 
different kinds of animals and 
plants, and how they depend on 
each other. 

We will also be able to  describe 
how animals obtain their food 
from plants and other animals, 
using the idea of a simple food 
chain, and identify and name 
different sources of food

We will also be taking part in a 
forest school session during this 
unit.

RE - Why does Christmas matter to Christians? 
The children will be learning why Christmas is important to 
Christians. We will be visiting a local church 
to learn about advent and the nativity.

Maths - We will be using the Power 
Maths scheme of work to teach the 
children about addition and 
subtraction, across two units. 

PSHE - This half term our ‘health and 
Wellbeing’ unit will be teaching the
children how to keep themselves healthy.

English -During the term the children will be exploring poetry 
through the book ‘Tell me a dragon’. As part of this, the children 
will look at modifying nouns to create pictures of the dragons 
in the reader’s mind.
They will also write a narrative about.

Music - The children will be taking part 
in weekly music sessions. The children 
will be learning about 

Geography - why can’t penguins fly
In this enquiry children learn about the continent of 
Antarctica and are able to locate it in relation to all the 
continents and oceans of the world and compare it to 
their  local area. Through the study of hot and cold areas 
of the world  pupils are able to understand why Antarctica 
is so cold and dry. The concept of a desert is developed 
through a comparative study of the Sahara Desert and 
pupils are able to consolidate their understanding of 
adaptation by comparing the life of 
Emperor Penguins
with that of Camels.

PE - will be every Tuesday and 
Wednesday. Please can you ensure your 
child wears a PE Kit to school on those 
days. This half term the children will be 

Spellings: We will be giving the children 5 words each 
week to learn linked to a phonics sound. Their spelling 
dictation test will be each Thursday.


